Our Ref: Your Ref: Contact: Tel:

el: 01236 632110

E-mail: enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk

Date: 8 March 2021



Education and Families

Ed Clinton
Head Teacher
Cumbernauld Primary School
Eastfield Road
Cumbernauld G68 0EB
www.northlanarkshire.gov.uk

Dear Parents/Carers,

Welcome to Week 9 of Remote Learning 2021

This is the final week of remote learning - as we prepare for the return of **all pupils** to school from **Monday 15 March** unless new evidence or new circumstances come to light. P4-P7 teachers will continue to remain in direct contact with their pupils on Glow and Microsoft Teams this week.



Once again, I would like to take this opportunity to thank everyone in our school community for the work you have done, and continue to do to support all of our learners to achieve and succeed. We are Cumbernauld Primary!

Congratulations to all of our Star Pupils, competition entrants or winners and members of the Class of the Week- (P4/5). The

winners of our numbers competition are: Jacob Shaw P4 and Stewart Watt P5. The correct answer was 636. We couldn't be more proud of our pupils!

I know our House representatives are already busy preparing another exciting event for us to enjoy before the Spring break. Watch out for more details in the next assembly video!

As always, please know that we are here to help our whole school community. If you would like to discuss any matter, please contact me directly at the school or email enquiries@cumbernauld-pri.n-lanark.sch.uk









Finally, please continue to stay safe, take care of yourselves and each other. We look forward to welcoming the rest of our school family back next week.

Yours sincerely

Ed Clinton

Head Teacher